NEW MEXICO FEDERATION OF MUSIC CLUBS

LIVE FESTIVAL 2022

Albuquerque, NM

The NMFMC Festival is for every student. It is dedicated to providing a dynamic musical environment in which each student can perform and receive encouragement. Each musician will receive a rating based on their preparation, accuracy, and musicianship. Festival entrants DO NOT compete against each other.

DATE: March 19, 2022

This is a live performance event, Yay! There will be no virtual performances.

Your student will be assigned a time in which to perform 2 pieces from memory. Performances will take place at 3 homes in Albuquerque. Your teacher will inform you of time and which location to attend. Students will be heard ONE AT A TIME, so it is very important to arrive at least 5 minutes early. Due to space limitations, one or two family members are welcome to attend the performance. COVID restrictions have been lifted, however we still require all participants to wear a mask. To provide all performers the best environment, young children who cannot sit quietly should not attend. Disruptive photography or video recording devices are not allowed during performances.

Please keep the afternoon of March 19, 2022, beginning at 12:30, open for this event. If your child is involved in a mandatory school event or ACT/SAT testing, you may request one of a very few special scheduling spaces. We are not able to accommodate other requests such as youth sports events, vacations, parties etc. Special scheduling requests will be processed first by priority, then in order received and will be allowed only if slots are available. Please make plans now to make March 19 a special celebration of your student's musical efforts and a return to live performance!

COST: \$20

Gold Cup Trophies are earned for every 15 points accumulated.

Musicians accrue points based on their ratings:

Superior - 5 points, Excellent - 4 points, Satisfactory - 3 points,

Fair - 2 points, Needs Improvement - 1 point.

Thank you for joining us in helping your student to experience the joy of music! Sincerely, *Lisa Woromay Villanueva* - Festival Chairperson